
Holding On To HOPE — #hope4COVID19 
 

We know that our world looks very different these days. 
The COVID-19 pandemic has left us feeling anxious, scared 
and isolated. At the Highmark Caring Place, we believe that 
even in the darkest times, finding HOPE is always possible. 
Across the world, the butterfly is recognized as a symbol of 
transformation, endurance and HOPE. Using the butterfly 
as our basis, we have created a social media campaign 
called Holding On To HOPE. This is an opportunity for all of 
us to come together and Hold On To HOPE for everyone 
affected by the COVID-19 pandemic. 
  
We NEED YOU, and anyone you know who is willing to 
participate, to help us SPREAD HOPE in one or more of 
these ways: 
  

• Print one of our Holding On To Hope signs or 
the Holding On To Hope coloring sheet. Then take 
a picture or video with one of the signs 
and SHARE it on your social media using the hashtag - #hope4COVID19. In your message, 
let us know who you are Holding On To HOPE for (ex: the doctors, the nurses, my family). 
Don’t have a printer? No problem! Any butterfly will do. Get creative, draw your own 
butterfly and be sure to use the hashtag #hope4COVID19. 
 

• Place a Holding On To HOPE sign or butterfly in your home's windows to bring HOPE to your 
neighborhood. 

 

•  If you are on Facebook, you can change your Facebook Profile Picture Frame to the Holding 
On To HOPE Facebook Profile Picture Frame. 

 

• If you use Facebook Stories, please make a story using the Holding On To HOPE Facebook 
Stories Picture Frame. 

 

• If your message is for a healthcare professional and you don’t know a particular person or 
place to send it to, you can email a copy to AutumnMoss.Corcoran@ahn.org and she will 
distribute it to hospital staff at AHN hospitals to show them your appreciation. 

 
 

And remember, "I am here for you. You are here for me. We are here for each other." 

https://www.highmarkcaringplace.com/cp2/hope4covid19.shtml
https://www.highmarkcaringplace.com/cp2/hope4covid19.shtml
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.highmarkcaringplace.com%2Fcp2%2Fhope4covid19.shtml&data=02%7C01%7Ccjanosky%40pa.gov%7Cefbfec75b71942e8d8ec08d7daefebf7%7C418e284101284dd59b6c47fc5a9a1bde%7C0%7C0%7C637218596311997167&sdata=Bo1s41xyhtth7Pf0CLhipRDhiDwRtdS%2BuYJorsFYwEQ%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.highmarkcaringplace.com%2Fcp2%2Fhope4covid19.shtml&data=02%7C01%7Ccjanosky%40pa.gov%7Cefbfec75b71942e8d8ec08d7daefebf7%7C418e284101284dd59b6c47fc5a9a1bde%7C0%7C0%7C637218596311997167&sdata=Bo1s41xyhtth7Pf0CLhipRDhiDwRtdS%2BuYJorsFYwEQ%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fprofilepicframes%2F%3Fselected_overlay_id%3D148097003248588&data=02%7C01%7Ccjanosky%40pa.gov%7Cefbfec75b71942e8d8ec08d7daefebf7%7C418e284101284dd59b6c47fc5a9a1bde%7C0%7C0%7C637218596312007154&sdata=xLDqSYKTI2FlBjkuDGhQclYUejZUfrdM7T4y0Lx6Jvc%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fprofilepicframes%2F%3Fselected_overlay_id%3D148097003248588&data=02%7C01%7Ccjanosky%40pa.gov%7Cefbfec75b71942e8d8ec08d7daefebf7%7C418e284101284dd59b6c47fc5a9a1bde%7C0%7C0%7C637218596312007154&sdata=xLDqSYKTI2FlBjkuDGhQclYUejZUfrdM7T4y0Lx6Jvc%3D&reserved=0
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